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Amanda Griffith

From: Ruth McHargue
Sent: Monday, February 19, 2018 5:08 PM
To: Consumer Correspondence
Cc: Diane Hood; Janet Brunson
Subject: FW: To CLK Docket 20160101

Customer correspondence 
 
From: Consumer Contact  
Sent: Monday, February 19, 2018 11:14 AM 
To: Ruth McHargue 
Subject: To CLK Docket 20160101 
 
Copy on file, see 1271069C.  DHood 
 
From: Susan Blando [mailto:smdb60@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, February 19, 2018 11:11 AM 
To: Consumer Contact 
Subject: Re: Rate hike in Seminole County, Fl. 
 
Utilities Inc. 
 

From: Susan Blando [mailto:smdb60@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, February 19, 2018 10:51 AM 
To: Consumer Contact 
Subject: Rate hike in Seminole County, Fl. 

  

As residents of Longwood, Fl. 32779 we vehemently oppose the increase in the water rates.  We pay more than 
enough in taxes and utilities as it is, and our water bills are already too high. This needs to be reevaluated 
immediately. Thank you for your time. God bless, Susan Blando 

 




